
 

 

Youngs Crossing Upgrade Project 

Early works - Relocation of sewer main by Unitywater 
June 2024 

City of Moreton Bay is working to upgrade Youngs Crossing Road at Joyner where it crosses the North Pine 
River to improve its flood immunity, safety and vehicle carrying capacity given forecast growth in population, 
development and traffic volumes.  This project will require the relocation of some essential utility services, 
including water, sewer, telecommunication and electricity. 

What specific works are about to occur? 

Unitywater will be relocating sections of its sewer main along Youngs Crossing Road to suit the new road and 
bridge alignment.  Activities will include: 
 

 locating the existing sewer main 
 establishing temporary construction amenities  
 clearing some vegetation situated within the relocation corridor 
 construction and connection of the new sewer main 
 reinstatement of disturbed areas 

When will the work be done? 

Works are scheduled to commence in July 2024 and are expected to be completed in 24 weeks, weather 
permitting.  The majority of works will be undertaken during the day, between 7am and 6pm, Monday to 
Friday.   
 
Due to traffic considerations, it is anticipated approximately two weeks of nightworks will be required in mid-
September 2024 (Sunday to Thursday from 7pm and 6am). Further details about this activity will be provided 
closer to the commencement date.  

How will you be affected? 

If your property is directly affected by sewer works and access is required, you have already been contacted 
by Council. 
 
Some noise and potential dust impacts will be associated with construction activities.  Crews will endeavour 
to minimise the impact of these important works on surrounding properties.     
 
For the safety of motorists, pedestrians and crews, the speed limit within the construction zone will be 
40km/h during work hours from July to August. 
 
Once works commence, Council asks that you observe the instructions of work crews and all signage, and plan 
any travel accordingly. 

Who to contact 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact the project team via 1300 544 874 
or youngscrossing@moretonbay.qld.gov.au 
 
For information about the Youngs Crossing Upgrade Project visit www.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/youngs-
crossing. 
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